
The Board of Game does not have authority to add trapping licenses to the Alaska Resident 
Disabled Veteran License program. It would require the legislature to change to Alaska Statute 
16.05.341. 

PROPOSAL 190 
Solution: include trapping license as part of the Alaska Resident Disabled Veteran Licenses 
program. 

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why?  Issue: Disabled Veterans 
Hunting/Fishing License. 

Why: Currently the Alaska Resident Disabled Veteran License does not include trapping. After 
speaking with ADF&G there was no knowledge of why this is. It would certainly make sense and 
add benefits to Alaska's disabled Veterans if this could be included in the free license at no cost to 
the Veteran. 

PROPOSED BY:  Sean  McKenney       (EG-F22-026) 
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